Dec. 14, 2018
Dear Parents,
This week has been extremely busy with lots of assessing and preparations for Christmas.  We will finish our Christmas Math Journals next week and are getting good at solving story problems where we find the important information, draw a simple picture, and count to find the answer to the problem.  We also learned about our five senses this week and will culminate our learning by using all five of our senses next week when we bake gingerbread cookies.  In reading we are continuing to learn new sight words (in, if) and are practicing blending sounds to read words, as well as “stretching” out words to write each sound that we hear.
Looking ahead:
Monday, December 17:  Making gingerbread cookies
Wednesday, December 19:  Making gingerbread houses and NO EARLY DISMISSAL on this Wednesday because we get out early on Friday.  
Friday, December 21:  Our classroom Christmas party will be held from 12:45-1:30 with a 1:45 dismissal time.  All are welcome to join us. 
Monday, Dec. 24-Tuesday, Jan. 2: No school--Christmas break.  Classes will begin again on Thursday, January 3, 2019. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday, Jan. 7-Friday, Jan. 11: Mrs. Carney will be the substitute teacher for the week.  I will be in spending time in Jamaica with family to celebrate my parent’s 50th wedding anniversary!
Monday, Jan. 7:  A student teacher from UNI, Miss Knutson, will be joining us.  She will be in our classroom for about 8 weeks.  We are looking forward to having her!
Wednesday, Jan. 9:  There will NOT be an early dismissal on this day because of in-service the next day.
Thursday, Jan. 10:  No school for Professional Development
Have a fantastic weekend!
Mrs. Streblow

